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DGLS/58/58 ‘ 20th Pebruary, 1958.

vear [N

I refer to your D,O. letter of the 5th
February, in which you enquire concerning the
arrangements made for examining urine of personnel
exposed to the risks of ingesting or inhaling radio-
active material, :

We have been pressing the other Services anc
Departments to pursue these matters as gquickly as
possible, and the techniques have been reviewed,
However, before givirg any indication as to whether
Adelaide or any other centre can meet the require-
ments that you request. I have asked the Commonwealth
Department of Health (that is, X~Ray and Radium
Laboratories) to give me details as soon as possible,

I will forward this informztion to you as
soon &8 an accurate statement has been received,

Yours sincerely,

Air Commodor
‘nitehsa araers,

LONDON,  S.W.1.
080225






